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8 August 2011

AREA action group meeting in Bloomsbury

STREET NOISE FROM DELIVERIES AND ROADWORKS: TAKING A FIRMER STANCE
Please come and have your say

Dear neighbour

Monday 5 September 2011, 6-7.30pm
Town Hall, Judd Street, London

Many of you have attended the Bloomsbury area action groups over the past year since we were
elected your councillors in May 2010. These meetings take place so councillors, Bloomsbury and
Fitzrovia residents and Camden council officers can get together to discuss issues such as the
cuts facing Camden, and the impact of the Olympics on Russell Square and surrounding area. As
the Olympics are only a year away this is something we are continuing to keep an eye on.

Meanwhile, street noise from deliveries and building sites is a problem affecting many people.
Earlier this year we launched a petition to stop City Hall plans to permit roadworks and deliveries
taking place throughout the night, something which is still being considered.

We believe this would harm quality of life in Bloomshury and Fitzrovia. You can sign the petition
here http://svy.mk/KeepTheNoiseDown or come along on 5 September to sign it in person.

There are construction companies operating in the area who do not respect working social hours
and disturb residents as a consequence. Should you be affected in this way, come along to give us
the details or get in touch with us. Please note that while this meeting is about street noise, noise
within properties can also be a big issue. Again, get in touch with us about this before or after the
area action group meeting.

We look forward to seeing you on 5 September when you will also have the chance to raise other
issues affecting the area.

Meanwhile, please contact the area action group team on the above number or any of us as your
local ward councillors if you would like any more information. Our regular surgeries begin again in
September.

Surgeries take place at the Fiztrovia Neighbourhood Centre at 39 Tottenham Street, 6-7pm, on the
first and third Fridays of the month, and at the Marchmont Community Centre at 62 Marchmont
Street, 6-7pm, on the second and fourth Fridays of the month.

Yours faithfully

Councillor Adam Harrison Councillor Milena Nuti Councillor Abdul Quadir
07584 407456 07584 407455 07881 515254



